
Introducing the PTFA Committee for the school year 24/25!



We’ll be meeting as a group this month and we’ll keep you updated on our plans for the 24/25 school year. First date

for your diary - 13th December. The School Christmas Disco is back - more info to follow shortly. If you have any

ideas for events or feedback, please email us at stlukesparkptfa@gmail.com. We’d love to hear from you!

Volunteer
If you want to help on a more ad-hoc basis - we welcome any help from parents, teachers,

grandparents and friends. We’d love to add more names to our list – every little helps. From helping

us for an hour at an event, to wrapping presents or decorating the school for special occasions – your

help would be invaluable. No skills or experience are necessary! Just email

stlukesparkptfa@gmail.com if you want to be added to our ad-hoc helpers group.

Thanks so much to all of you that came along on Friday, we hope you had a great time! We raised £75.51 - all which

will go back to the children of our school. The presentation that was shared at the AGM - along with the minutes, will

be available on the school website shortly.

ASDA Cashpot for schools. Please sign up to ASDA Rewards and add our school - search using the

schools postcode SS11 7LH - to your cashpot for the Cashpot for schools initiative. Everytime you scan

your rewards APP and shop, ASDA will donate 0.5% of the value of your shop to our PTFA fund. Plus

they’ll give us £1 for the first time you shop! This runs until the 30th November 2024. We’re already at
£125.54! There’s no extra cost to you!

Easyfundraising. We’ve registered as a cause on easyfundraising. They partner with over 7,500 brands

who’ll donate part of what you spend. It won’t cost you any extra -the cost is covered by the brand you

shop with. Sign up at easyfundraising.co.uk, create an account and download the app. Then add our

cause by searching ‘St Luke’s Park Primary PTFA’. Every time you shop online – open the app and

search for the brand you want to shop with. It will then take you to that brand’s website. Once you

purchase, we’ll receive the % donation for that brand. There’s no extra cost to you, just a little extra simple step when

you’re shopping! Don’t forget to spread the word and tell all your friends and family! We’re already raised £674.86!
There’s no extra cost to you!

Thanks as always for your support, the St Luke’s Park PTFA
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